~

CIE Aulomoltive

TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION
DISCLOSURE OF OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION

Following article 17 of Regulation (EU) 596/2014 on Market Abuse, articles 227 and 228 of the Royal
Legislative Decree Law 4/2015, dated October 23, on the Securities’ Market and other applicable
legislation, CIE Automotive, S.A. (hereinafter, the “CIE Automotive” or the “Company’’) announces
that pursuant to the measures enacted in the previous days, the celebration of its “CIE Automotive —
Capital Markets Day” -as announced for March 31, 2020- has been cancelled.

Bilbao, March 16, 2020
Roberto Alonso Ruiz.
Secretary to the Board of Directors.



